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QOctober 31, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-9022

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation has issued Requests for Proposal (RFPs) for the
Company’s Residential and Commercial conservation programs linked to the
Conservation Plan approved by the Commission in Order 06 in Docket UG-060256. The

Company is providing a copy of the RFPs to the Commission for informational purposes.

If you have any questions regarding the REPs, please teel free to contact Christine
Kautzman at 206-381-6780 or myself.

Sincerely,

Jon(r
SGL:_.M}_HCC President

Gas Supply & Regulatory Affairs
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